
Application for Pool Expansion ana special rooi KUICS 

From: Gray, Ken <Ken.Gray@dvn.com> 
To: 'Craig Barnard' (craig.barnard@chk.com) <craig.barnard@chk.com>; Stubbs, Kevin C 

<KevinStubbs@chevron.com>; cbarker <cbarker@claytonwilliams.com>; Montgomery, Monty 
<MMontgomery@BassPet.Com> (MMontgomery@BassPet.Com) (MMontgomery@BassPet.Com) 
<MMontgomery@BassPet.Com>; chrism <chrism@dakotaresources.com>; mcompton 
<mcompton@cimarex.com>; tabert <tabert@ranger40.com> 

Cc: jamesbruc <jamesbruc@aoi.com> 
Subject: Application for Pool Expansion and Special Pool Rules 

Date: Thu, Nov 15, 2012 12:45 pm 
Attachments: devon-nl-pr-eddy.pdf.pdf (25K), devon-app-pool_rules-lone_tree_14-1.pdf.pdf (24K) 

Attached you will an application for Pool Expansion and Special Pool Rules which has been filed on behalf of 
Devon Energy Production Company, L.P. covering the Northwest Fenton- Delaware Pool located in Eddy 
County, New Mexico with formal hearing set for November 29, 2012. The records ofthe New Mexico Oil 
Conservation Division reflect that the companies listed on Exhibit A to the application are operators of a well 
or well(s) within said pool and are entitled to notice of hearing. Hard copies of the application will mailed via 
certified mail but as my primary contact with your company I felt the need to provide you with as much 
advance notice as possible due the short time frame prior to hearing. If you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me via email of by phone at 405-552-4633. 

Ken Gray 
Devon Energy Production Company, L.P. 

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended 
recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any 
portion of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your 

Gentlemen: 

system. 

Oil Conservation Division 
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